
Announcements for Tuesday, October 12, 2021 

 

❖ Colors of Bartram will meet this Friday, October 15th at 8:45am in Mrs. DiDeo’s 

classroom – room 223.  We will be doing an exploration into South Korea’s Culture. 

Hope to see you there! 

 

❖ Would you still like to join the Medical Club?  We will have our first meeting this 

Thursday at 8:30 in the Small Cafeteria for new and returning members. 

 

❖ Happily Ever After is raising money for Socktober to provide socks and underwear to St 

Johns County students in need.  BTHS spirit beads will be sold all week during lunch for 

2 for $1. 

 

❖ Underclassmen makeups and retakes for yearbook portraits will be on October 22nd in 

the Auditorium. If you would like to retake your portrait for the yearbook, you must fill 

out the request form on the yearbook page of our school’s website by October 21st.  

 

❖ Spanish Club will have their first meeting on Thursday at 8:45 am in Ms. Calvaruso’s 

room, Portable 17 and dues MUST be paid beforehand.  Make sure to check out Spanish 

Club on Facebook and Instagram. 

 

❖ Hispanic Heritage Month is celebrated between September 15th and October 15th. 
Today’s Hispanic Heritage Month fact is presented by the Hispanic Honor Society:  Today 
is Día de la Raza which replaces the celebration of the anniversary of Christopher Columbus's 
arrival in the Americas on October 12, 1492 

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Christopher_Columbus
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Voyages_of_Christopher_Columbus

